If you or someone you know wants to learn more information about Autism Spectrum Disorders, a training is going to be held in Grant County, at the Extension Office on Baton Rouge Road, on Tuesday, June 11th from 9am -12:30pm, by the Kentucky Autism Training Center Staff.  

This training will help families and teachers to learn coping strategies for the stress related to a child with ASD.  For more information please see the previous message below.

Here is a link to register for the training: https://reg.abcsignup.com/reg/event_page.aspx?ek=0047-0014-5cfd0a2060e2475480419c0bde9f6bcc

Please forward this information on to others in the community who could benefit from this training (i.e.; daycare staff, families, community organizations, and others.)

Thank you for your time!

